
 

 

  

 

 

NOTICE OF INITIAL PLANNING MEETING ON  

       WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN REVISION 
 

 

 

The Coon Creek Watershed District Board of Managers, pursuant to Minn. Rules 

8410.045, subpart 5, will hold an initial planning meeting to receive, review and discuss 

input on its proposal to revise and update its 10-year watershed management 

comprehensive plan as required under Minnesota Statutes section 103B.231. 

 

The Board of Managers of the Coon Creek Watershed District will hold a public meeting 

at their regular Board meeting:  

5:30pm 

   Monday, January 23, 2023  

   at its office located at  

13632 Van Buren Street NE, Ham Lake, MN 55304. 

 

Attendance can also be virtual by Zoom by contacting Administrative Assistant, Jenny 

Gooden, by 3pm the day of the meeting via email to jgooden@cooncreekwd.org. 

 


